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Issue 18 
 

16th July 

 2021 

Summer Holiday 

Herts Fire and Rescue summer safety  

Stay safe this summer with Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service. On 

the StayWise website you can find a selection of fun activities that 

promote safety to children and families.  

 

Pierced ears 

If you are thinking of getting your child’s ears pierced please arrange 

this at the beginning of the summer break so they are able to remove 

them for PE by September. 

 

Maths Factor 

A 21 day free summer maths course by Pearson’s is now open for 

children of all ages to boost confidence and keeps maths alive over the 

summer- a little bit each day will help them be confident when they 

return.  

https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-

adventure/?utm_source=ealert&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=GBP

RMA0621SATEA 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Sawbridgeworth Library are pleased to announce they will be running 

this year’s Summer Reading Challenge (SRC). It runs from 10th July to 

4th September and is a nature themed challenge called ‘Wild World 

Heroes’ in partnership with WWF. 

Opening hours from 12th July will be: 

Monday & Wednesday  9 - 4, Thursday 2 - 4.30 

Friday 2 - 4.30, Saturday 10 - 1 

You can find out more about the scheme and additional activities from 

www.wildworldheroes.org.uk 

  

Foodbank 

We would like to let everyone know that the Food Bank in Bishop's 

Stortford is open to help any family who might find themselves 

struggling financially at the moment. If anyone is experiencing food 

crisis, for any reason, we want to support them. We have the food, the 

funds and the organisation to help anyone that needs food (both fresh 

and non-perishable), toiletries and cleaning items. Families simply have 

to contact an agency such as Citizens Advice, and ask for a referral to 

us. All supporting agencies can be found on our 

website: https://www.bishopsstortfordfoodbank.com/how-to-get-a-

voucher 

 

 

https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/?utm_source=ealert&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=GBPRMA0621SATEA
https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/?utm_source=ealert&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=GBPRMA0621SATEA
https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/?utm_source=ealert&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=GBPRMA0621SATEA
http://www.wildworldheroes.org.uk/
https://www.bishopsstortfordfoodbank.com/how-to-get-a-voucher
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Charity 

We are very proud that one of our Year 4 children is doing something marvellous for charity by 

having his lovely curly hair cut off on Saturday, it’s to help another child who has a rare form of 

cancer and needs life changing treatment in America: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Les-

Eastlake?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Les-

Eastlake&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=55f1823fc0254832b6756470c66a9639.%3CBR%3E%3CBR%3EDonating 

 

Dates for the term 

 
 

20th July Year 6 Fun day 

21st July Year 6 Leavers’ service 10am-  

21st July Term ends- finish early  - staggered times as below: 

1.40 - Yr 5/6,  

1.45 – Yr 3/4 

1.40 - Yr 2, Village car park 

1.50 – Yr 1 Village car park 

1.50 – N/R Front of school 

2nd September Children return 

 

Year 6 Leavers assembly 

Please could parents arrive from the front of school with masks and sit socially distanced from 

other parents. Please leave swiftly at the end. Thank you. 

 

Mrs Hall 

We would like to wish Mrs Hall all the best in her new school and thank her for covering Miss Keep 

on her maternity leave. 

 

Year 6 leavers 

We wish Year 6 all the best at your new schools and look forward to hearing all the fantastic 

things you achieve in the future. Thank you to the 16 families who will be leaving us for all of your 

support throughout your time here. 

 

We wish staff, parents, governors and pupils a well-earned rest and a safe holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 


